River Dell Parent Advisory Group

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The River Dell Parent Advisory Group welcomes you.

The Parent Advisory Group allows parents and guardians to partner with the school district and provide input on issues for students receiving special services.

During the past four years, The River Dell Parent Advisory Group has teamed up with the Special Services Department to present information seminars on programs utilized in the district to enhance a student's math and reading skills, navigation of the Special Services web site, in-class support and post high school transition. Most recently, we worked with The Princeton Review who agreed to provide practice test proctors for students who have been approved for extra time when taking ACT and SAT college exams. This will allow Special Services students to take a practice exam under actual testing conditions.

If you have any ideas or suggestions on topics that would benefit our students, please email them to me at ptptmt@verizon.net

Sincerely,

Paul Tina

Parent Advisory Group Chairman